
Important Dates / Closures

September 9th- Work

Party- Volunteers Needed

If you are free on the 9th of

September from 9am- 1pm, come

help us continue to make the

range great! If interested go to

the website and click the

volunteer button on the home

screen and fill out the

information.

September 9th- Range

Closed

The range will be closed for the

Air Force Academy Prep School

Orienteering Course.  

September 25th, 28th,

and October 25th

The 3D and the lower practice

range will be closed on the above

dates from 9:30am- 12:00pm.

Students from D20 will be using

the range.

October 11th 

CYO lessons on Oct 11 from

5:30pm-dark
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September 9

Volenteers Needed

We are having a work party on Saturday the 9th from

9am-1pm. If you are free and want to come help us

out please go to the website and on the first page

scroll down and click on the "Become a Volunteer"

button and fill out the form. All are welcome, we have

a lot of different products that can be worked on. 

Thank you! 

Upcoming Volunteers Needed

Leagues- We will have no winter league this year, but

we are looking for anyone who would be interested in

running the spring league for 2024! If you are

interested please reach out and we can get things set

up. 

The Triple Crown 2024- We are looking for people

who would be able to help next year during The Triple

Crown Tournament. There are 3 legs of the

tournament along with a lot of other work that goes

into it. Please reach out if you are interested in

helping next year! 

Reminders

*All members are required to always have proof of

their membership card or the day pass on them at all

times. With the range continuing to grow there are

more new faces which means we will be doing more

random checks for membership cards and day passes.

When you are asked please be prepared to show

proof. 

*There have been a rise of broadhead damage on the

target butts, broadheads are to ONLY be used on the

BROADHEAD RANGE! 

*There has also been some issues with individuals not

shooting within the shooting lanes. The shooting lanes

are there to keep everyone safe and you are expected

to use them.  

*Possession or consumption of alcohol, marijuana

including THC-based products, or any other banned

substance



are prohibited on any of the ranges.

*Smoking of any kind is prohibitive on archery

property to include clubhouse, patio, static range, ALL

walking

ranges, parking lot, etc. Smoking is allowed in your

vehicle.
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